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Welcome Guests! 

 
We are excited to have you worship with us today!  
If you are a first-time or returning guest, we would 
like to connect with you. Please take a minute to 
either scan the QR Code to the right with your phone 
camera or complete the “We’re Glad You’re Here” 
card found in the pew racks, and place the card in 
the offering plate when it comes around. 
 

Order of Service 

   
WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
CALL TO WORSHIP                                           
 
INTROIT The Servant Song 
 
SONGS OF PRAISE How Deep the Father’s Love For Us 
 Holy Spirit Rain Down 
   
PRAYER/LORD’S PRAYER                                                                                           
  
ANTHEM Just As I Am, I Come 
 
* CHILDREN’S MOMENT                                                             
 
STEWARDSHIP MOMENT 
 
OFFERING INVITATION AND PRAYER                                     
 
OFFERING MUSIC Offering / All Creatures of Our God 
 
SCRIPTURE Philippians 2:1-11 
  
MESSAGE                                                                          
   
 
CLOSING SONG Build Your Kingdom Here 
 
* Children’s Church: Children ages 4 through 2nd grade are invited to 

children’s church after the children’s moment. A snack is provided.  
Please see an usher with any allergy concerns. 
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“This is a Political Sermon” 

 



Announcements 

 

Prayer Request Cards 
Prayer request cards are available in the pew racks and in the narthex. 
The ushers will collect them before the service. 
 
Friendsgiving Potluck Lunch 
Today After Worship 
Spend some time in fellowship with your church family today in 
Fellowship Hall after worship. The Steelers game will be on the big TV, 
so you can cheer on the Steelers with your church family! 
 
Christmas Decorating 
Sunday, November 24 After Worship 
Join us after worship on November 24 to decorate the church for 
Christmas! Participating Christmas elves will be treated to a lunch of 
pizza and brownies, after which we will get to work on our holiday 
transformation. RSVP to Lynn Berney (412-508-0313)  by November 
21 so we can be sure to have enough food!  
 
NHCBC Light Up Night 
Sunday, December 8 at 6:30 p.m. 
Join us for hot chocolate, cookies, carol singing, family activities and 
fabulous fellowship!  
 
Catalyst Youth Pie Baking - Catalyst Youth will be baking our 
fundraising pies in the church kitchen on Friday, November 22 from 6-9 
p.m. and Saturday, November 23 from 1-5 p.m. If anyone would like to 
assist alongside our youth on either of those dates for any amount of 
time please stop in and lend a hand! 
 
Faithbuilders Thanks and Giving 
Sunday, November 24 at 12:15 p.m. in Fellowship Hall 
We’ll join in with the Church Christmas Decorators to have lunch and 
help with the festivities. Then, head to Fellowship Hall to give “thanks” 
and put together a gift for “giving” to those who may not be able to 
attend worship. There will also be games, of course!  Pick up is at  
2:30 p.m. All children in grades 1-5 are invited. Friends are welcome. 
 
Deacons Fund Collection - The Deacons Fund is managed by the 
Board of Deacons and exists solely to provide people who are 
experiencing a dire, financial emergency with aid on a temporary basis.  
Not limited exclusively to church members, and entirely confidential, the 
funds you contribute have helped many people over the years at 
NHCBC. Make your contribution in one of the envelopes provided in the 
pews, mark “Deacons Fund” on the envelope and place in the offering 
plate. The Deacons thank you for this special gift.  If you have such a 
financial need, please see Lynn Berney or Lori Tissue. 
 



 

HEARTH Christmas Giving 
If you would like to fill a Christmas bag to give to a woman at the 
HEARTH shelter, please take one from the table in the narthex or the 
table opposite the mailboxes. A list of suggested items to buy is 
attached to each bag. All bags are due back by December 8 and can 
be placed in the bin under the mailboxes. 

 

Thank You for Serving  

This Week and Next 
 
 November 17 November 24 
Nursery/Toddler Room Meredith Wallace Kylie Ammer 
Ushers Suzi Hines Suzi Hines 
 Ed Schneider Shannon Porterfield 
 
Thank you to our worship team:  
Song Leaders Lynn Berney and Sue Clark;  
Percussion Mark Mendicino; Guitar Jonathan Jones;  
Livestream Jami Klingensmith; Video Tech Aurora Clark 
 
 

Coming Up This Week 
     
Today:  12:15 p.m. Friendsgiving Pot Luck Lunch 
 
Tuesday: 10:00 a.m. Tuesday Bible Study 
   5:30 p.m. Pleasant Valley Shelter 
 
Wednesday:   6:00 p.m. Prayer Group (virtual) 
    
Thursday:   6:30 p.m. Choir Rehearsal 
        
Next Sunday:   9:00 a.m. Praise Band Rehearsal 
   9:30 a.m. Choir Rehearsal 
   9:45 a.m. Sunday School 
 11:00 a.m. Worship 
 12:15 p.m. Church Decorating 
 12:15 p.m. Faithbuilders 
   6:00 p.m. Catalyst 
   
 
  
   


